Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Division of Beaches and Shores
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on December 13, 2006, the Department of Environmental Protection, received a petition for a variance, from Coastal Engineering Consultants, Inc., on behalf of the Town of Hillsboro Beach Board of Commissioners, Broward Co. The petition is for a variance from paragraph 62B-41.0075(b), F.A.C. The petition has been assigned File No.: 0269543-002-EV.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Department of Environmental Protection, Bureau of Beaches and Coastal Systems, 3900 Commonwealth Blvd. Mail Station 300, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3000; Attn.: Lizbeth Childs, (850)413-7787.
